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Welcome New Members

	· Nik Ikin
	· Justin Rutty

	· Griffin Triscari
	· Oliver Hunter

	· Peter Verschuren
	· Brodie Verschuren

	· Paul Mccartney
	


We hope you enjoy your racing with us at Southside BMX Club. Remember that nominations for racing will close at 3:20pm. Please don’t hesitate to speak to any committee member if you have any questions.

State Championships 2007
This year will be held at the Byford BMX track on the weekend of 6th & 7th October. Nominations for this event are available NOW. It is a great opportunity to race amongst the best riders in WA in your age group. All riders race in their ‘year of birth’ age group, as we do at Southside. There are no ‘novice’ or ‘expert’ classes, ALL riders race as one group. Sprockets race ‘age on the day’. Southside always has a wonderful representation at State level and it would be terrific to continue this once again.

NOMINATIONS CLOSE:

2:30pm Tuesday 21st August 2007
Phone / Fax / Email nominations will NOT be accepted

Medical Records

Would parents please make sure that their children’s medical records are up to date. Particularly if your child has any chronic allergies such as bee stings, peanuts etc. It is your parental responsibility to inform the club in these matters. New forms are available at the canteen now.

Trophy Dinner
On Saturday 1st September we will be holding the end of Round 2 trophy presentations in the adjoining scout hall, straight after racing. There will be dinner & drinks for those who wish to stay on and enjoy a social evening. Cost for dinner will be $15 per family and ALL drinks BYO. Non members who wish to join in will be $5 each. RSVP by 25th August to ladies at the canteen. More details in the flyer that has been emailed.
AGM

Southside BMX club will be holding their AGM on Saturday 8th September at the half time race break. We would ask that members think about whether they are interested in being on the committee for the upcoming race year. Not all positions are difficult or time consuming and we do need some fresh faces to keep the club working at its best. If you are interested, information is available at the canteen along with the job descriptions of the positions. Feel free to speak to an existing committee member if you have any questions. It is up to each of us to continue the current success of Southside BMX Club, not just a few members.
Shelters
Please be advised that it is not the clubs responsibility to provide shelters for members at the Super Series, Open Days etc. If and when possible we do like to have the Southside tent for all members to use and sit together, however, it is a huge tent and very heavy and awkward for any one person to take to the track. So please don’t rely on it being available for use. It has long been a tradition at Southside to sit together and cheer on the riders which we would love to continue. However, it is best to be self-sufficient in providing shelter.
Dandalee Super Series

If anyone is going to Dandalee Super Series this weekend, their track will be open Saturday 18th August from 4pm – 7pm for practice. There will also be a sausage sizzle available.
Busy Bee

It’s been a long wet winter and the track needs some serious TLC. We will be having a busy bee on Sunday 16 September starting at 9am. We will be doing some track changes again and need as many helpers as possible. More details in the next newsletter.

Stickers

The club has some obtained some SOUTHSIDE BMX CLUB car bumper stickers from the Dept of Sports & Recreation. These are available to purchase for $1 each from the canteen. Some (undisclosed) prizes are available from the department for participating vehicles.

Photos

The photographer from www.circlework.com.au was at the track last Saturday 11th August to take some fantastic photos of all our riders. These photos are now available for purchase from $15 on the website.

XBR Paper

People wishing to receive the XBR (Extreme Bicycle Racing) paper for FREE, need to go to www.xbr.com.au and click on Subscribe Online to fill out the form. You will then be added to their mailing list and will receive the paper that has all the latest BMX racing news around Australia & New Zealand.

Nominations

Due to the large number of riders nominating at Southside, racing will have to start on time so that we finish before it gets too dark. Therefore nominations will close at 3:20pm SHARP. If you arrive later than 3:20 you will be able to race but you will not be scored.

Clothing Orders

· The order has been placed for more Southside race jerseys. They are $62 each and will be ready shortly. The ladies jackets have been delayed and should be ordered soon.

· Club Hoodies – will cost around $40 and will feature logos on both the left and right breast. Orders are still being taken. Hoodies are red with Southside BMX embroidered on LH side and the flag on the RH side. Please see Tania at registration.

Gate Practice

Is still on Thursday afternoons. The track is open to licensed riders in FULL protective race gear from 4:30pm – 5:30pm. We do need some more helpers to keep this going. We cannot operate the gate without 1st Aid in attendance. If you can spare an hour please come on down!

Changes to Race Calendar

Any changes that are made are put directly onto the club web page. Please check it regularly.

Duty Roster

The roster system for Round 2 is doing quite well, please keep it going. If you can’t make your roster PLEASE contact someone else on the list, at least a few days before, and organize a swap. This can also be done via email if it is more convenient.

	Licenses due to expire:


Jayden Lawn
26 August 2007
Jamie Leonard
2 September 2007

Kaleb Miller
2 September 2007
Ashlee Hough
3 September 2007

Lucas Emery
8 September 2007
Thomas Gaskin
16 September 2007

Alex Williams
16 September 2007
Lewis Stechman
17 September 2007

Jarrod Powell
18 September 2007
Michael Frew
23 September 2007

Justin Hindmarsh
23 September 2007
Tyler Powley
23 September 2007

Dominic Schlaepfer
23 September 2007
Stuart Short
23 September 2007

	Upcoming Events Reminder:


· Dandalee Super Series #7
-
This weekend Sunday 19th August 2007
· Wanneroo Super Series #8
-
Sunday 9th September (please note change of date)
· State Titles Byford BMX Club
-
Saturday 6th & Sunday 7th October 2007
Forms for all these events are now on the BMXWA website

	For Sale:


Club caps and bucket hats are for sale at the canteen
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